
For more information, 
visit the project website at: 

www.k7andi70interchange.org 
NOTE:  If you require a sign-language interpreter 
or other communication aids at this meeting, 
please call Kimberly Qualls at (785) 296-3881 at 
least 48 hours in advance of the meeting. 

PUBLIC  
OPEN HOUSE

Wednesday, Aug. 25, 2010

The Kansas Department of 
Transportation (KDOT) has 
identified the funding needed 
to complete final design plans 
for Phases 1-3 of the K-7 and 
I-70 Interchange project in 
Bonner Springs. Construction 
will start with Phase 2 first and is 
anticipated to begin in late 2012. 
Stop by the open house anytime 
between 5:00 p.m. and 7:00 p.m. 
Short, identical presentations 
will be given at 5:20 p.m. and 
at 6:20 p.m. Detailed maps will 
be available at the meeting for 
your review and comment. See           
you there!

5:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.
Bonner Springs High School

100 McDanield
Bonner Springs, Kansas 66012


